
 

 

March 14, 2019 

Special Call for Proposals for Fragile and Conflict Affected Countries 

GAFSP Public Sector Window 

 

The Global Agriculture and Food Security Program (GAFSP) invites eligible countries to submit a 

proposal for grant funding by September 10, 2019, consistent with the Country Guidelines for the Public 

Sector Window Proposals: Special Call for Proposals for Fragile and Conflict Affected Countries (version: 

March 1, 2019), available on the GAFSP “Call for Proposals” web page: https://www.gafspfund.org/apply-

funding. Eligibility for this call is limited to countries that are fragile and conflict-affected as determined 

by the World Bank Group1 that are also IDA-only2 and not in non-accrual status. The targeting to countries 

in fragile and conflict affected situations is to address the underfunding of such countries to date. Future 

GAFSP Calls for Proposals are expected to revert to GAFSP’s usual practice of extending eligibility to all 

IDA-only countries not in non-accrual status, as stated in the GAFSP Framework Document. 
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Questions on administrative matters related to the submissions may be directed to the GAFSP 

Coordination Unit (gafsp-info@gafspfund.org). The Coordination Unit cannot provide any insights on what 

is required for a successful proposal beyond what is posted on the website (http://www.gafspfund.org). In 

fairness to all, any clarifications 

http://www.gafspfund.org/

